
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: John Mears [mailto:mears6165@comcast.net]  
> Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 12:10 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: Comprehensive Plan Testimony-Argay Neighborhood 
>  
>  
>  
> Sent from my iPad. I am a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland. I am requesting that 
all vacant or undevelopedR-3 zoned land in Argay be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 family residential, and 
the proposed mixed employment areas ( change numbers 287, 288 and 289 located at the SE corner of 
NE 122 and Shaver and 290, located at the SW corner of NE 147 and Sandy Blvd. also be reclassified to 
R5 or R-7 single family. Also, I support the city's similar change 688 along NE 148th Ave. north of I 84. 
>  
> I want to keep Argay a family friendly neighborhood! 
>  
> Thank you,  
John Mears 
3921 NE 135th 
Portland,Oregon 97230 
 


